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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

Once more, Jared prepared an awesome meal for the meeting! This time, Chicken & Dumplings was on the 

menu. I think everyone enjoyed it! We’d like to thank Jared and all those who helped clean-up afterwards. 
 

It appears that there is a lot of work coming to our jurisdiction soon.  We have shutdowns at Honda coming, a 

data center is on the horizon, and many other jobs are in the works. Let’s keep IBEW Local 32 strong and man 

our own work! Wouldn’t you like to sleep in your own bed??? 
 

Don’t forget to check out the classes on the Journeyman Training pages.  Check your First Aid/CPR cards to make sure 

they are not expired. 

 

If you know someone who may want to join next year’s apprentice class. Aptitude Testing for the next set of interviews is 

happening the week of May 5th – 9th. 

 

“There is power in a factory, power in the land, power in the hands of a worker. But it all amounts to nothing if 

together we don’t stand.” – Harry Bridges     

 

Fraternally,  

 

 

 

 

Michael S. Ruppert 

Business Manager 

 

 

 


